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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your invitation to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 14th November (5.30pm – 7.30pm) 
 
We hope that your child’s first half-term has been a success and that they are thinking hard about their 
destinations and options after successfully graduating from Year 11. We would like your child to consider 
applying to Haileybury Turnford Sixth Form where our entire focus is on preparing students for the future they 
want to pursue with the necessary skills to compete in the 21st century. 
 
When can I find out more about Haileybury Turnford Sixth Form? 
We would like to invite parents and students to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday November 14th 
starting at 5.30pm.  This event consists of various presentations from students and senior staff at 5.45pm, 
followed by the opportunity to speak directly to the teachers regarding the subjects that your child might want 
to study. During the evening you will be able to: 
 

• Explore all of subjects that we offer 
• Understand the entry requirements students need to achieve at GCSE in order to take those subjects 

and enter our Sixth Form 
• Hear valuable advice from current students 
• Learn about the pastoral support that our Sixth Form offers 
• Explore the various destinations open to students after Sixth Form 

 
What subjects can your child study in the Sixth Form? 
The GCSE and vocational qualification results achieved next summer will determine which routes your child is 
able to take in the Sixth Form so they must work hard in the remaining months to ensure they can take the 
subjects they want to. We can work with all Year 11 students to tailor a programme to suit their needs and the 
Open Evening offers you the chance to start exploring your options with your child. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 14th November 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs N Shivalkar 
Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form 
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